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City of Duluth’s chip-sealing work planned for tomorrow; traffic may be impacted

 

[DULUTH, MN] A City of Duluth contractor will perform chip-sealing work on streets in various
locations on Tuesday, August 20 and Wednesday, August 21. Traffic control signs and flaggers will
direct traffic while the chip sealing work is underway.

 

Locations for chip-sealing operations are as follows:

 

First Avenue East from Superior Street to Third Street

 

Venture Avenue.

 

The City of Duluth thanks pedestrians and drivers for their patience during this construction season.

 

 

###

  

  


